

Office of City Attorney

Main Office 920-262-4033

Steven T. Chesebro 920-262-4030

Sandy 920-262-4033

MEMO

TO: Ethics Committee

FROM: Atty. Steven T. Chesebro

DATE: April 13, 2023

RE: Terms

INTRODUCTION

The term of the Ethics Committee members are supposed to be staggered with each member serving a three year term but only one member being replaced each year. As such we will need to determine the end date of each of your terms given that all three were started at the same time. If any of you have a preference on the length of your term, please let me know. The end of a term does not mean that you could not be reappointed to the Ethics board only that your initial term would be completed and that you would need to be reappointed.